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M/s Julie Dennett 
Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
 
Dear Madam
 
I am most disturbed to read a proposal to dump nuclear waste on 
Muckaty Station.
 
After the disregard for Aboriginal health and well being during the 
British tests at Woomera I had assumed that there would not be a 
repeat of this disgraceful cavalier approach.
 
Even if this waste is claimed to be low level toxicity it seems to me 
the foot is in the door, and no government can be trusted not to back 
down from promises. 
 
The risks encountered during transportation are enormous and I have 
concerns for everyone, not just the Aboriginal population.  However I 
am concerned that Aboriginal people may not understand the danger 
inherent in the proposal.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Peg Whittington
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